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I am the mother of a 10-month-old, and I cannot imagine a reason that we should not 

make every effort to increase the safety of our communities by passing this 

legislation. It is the very smallest step forward, and takes no one’s rights away, only 

decreases the likelihood that guns would be sold unlawfully by bad characters. 

Please, take my family’s safety into account and vote yes for this bill. There will be an 

opportunity to look at the feasibility of a gun licensure program, just to get more 

information on how to improve how guns can be sold according to our laws. You can 

prevent gun violence in our communities today, by voting yes. 


